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Gelisa Lewis

From: Connect

Sent: Friday, November 06, 2015 10:09 AM

To: Connect

Subject: Additional Slots Opened for CONNECT Hands-On Workshops

Hello CONNECTors: 

 

We want to let you know that additional slots are now available in each of the Hands-On Workshop sessions. Each 

session will be able to accommodate up to 12 participants.  

 

Below is the link to register through Sign-Up Genius.  Registration is required. All sessions will be at the 

JECC in Computer Room A on the lower level.  

www.SignUpGenius.com/go/20F0545ADA929A1FA7-connect3 

 

Structured as a “practice lab” format, these workshops will provide an opportunity to work directly with an 

instructors on specific areas that are a challenge for you.  

  

Please remember, you must have completed some form of training on the particular topic you would like to 

cover. People who appear to have not completed training pertaining to their questions will be asked to return 

after they have done so.  

  

Please contact us at connect@mdcourts.gov if you have any questions or challenges. 

  

Thanks, 

The CONNECT Team 

 

 

 

 
 


